
 

 

Institutional Review Board Minutes 
February 23, 1999 
 
Present: Wilson (Chair), Finney, Holland, Moore, Wadsworth, Wells 
 
Wilson opened the meeting at 9:05.  Minutes of the Jan 26 meeting were read and approved. 
 
Protocols 9899-008, 9899-09, 9899-010, & 9899-011 were considered with the following outcomes: 
 
Protocol 9899-008.  A question were raised regarding the study being referred to as a single case study 
while the description stated multiple (3) subjects would be recruited. The protocol was unanimously 
approved with the request for clarification of the above noted. 
 
Protocol 9899-009. With the correction of a typo and two homonym misuses, the study was unanimously 
(excluding the investigator--Wells) approved. 
 
Protocol 9899-010. Approved unanimously with the following requested additions or clarifications: 
        1) clarification of the wording related to the test-retest and the male subjects 
        2) rewording of the statement regarding the subject population to reflect the actual population the 
subjects were drawn from (upper division psychology majors) 
        3) Identifying the actual risks that the study was implicity trying to avoid 
        4) A statement of investigator's qualifications to do the research 
 
Protocol 9899-011. Approved unanimously with the following additions or corrections requested: 
        1) Insert "heterosexual" on Informed Consent in front of dating behavior 
        2) Insert a statement of what the subjects will be doing (filling out the surveys for about ? minutes) in 
the description section of the Informed Consent. 
        3) A statement of investigator's qualifications. 
 
The status of the IRB web page was discussed.  Wilson submitted answers to 7 FAQ's for posting on that 
site. 
 
Wilson passed out the reporting form for each department designate to complete in April. 
 
Wilson reported that the library was acquiring the Journal of Institutional Review Boards and several years 
of back issues. 
 
Holland suggested to contact a research librarian to have her put together a bibliography of our holdings 
for posting on the website. Wilson volunteered to do so. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:45 am. 
 
Respecfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Wells 
 
 
"I can't understand why people are frightened by new ideas.  I'm frightened by old ones."  --John Cage 


